
Press Release: 
 
 
Athens Township Public Works Department will be closing a portion of 
Macafee Road for repairs on Monday, August 26th from 8AM to NOON 
beginning at the intersection of Route 220. This will make the road impassable 
to all traffic during this time. Any questions can be directed to Meagan Carling 
at 570-888-2325 or at the Athens Township Municipal Building.     

 
 


